
I would like to tell you I am against HB4129  

I have been smoke & Tobacco free for over three years now. After trying to quit multiple times 

with other smokeless methods & Cold Turkey, e-cigarettes are what worked for me and a large 

amount of my friends that have also made the switch from tobacco products.  

If you tax electronic cigarettes I personally believe that it will severely damage all of the new 

small businesses in Oregon that are not only helping people get away from smoking tobacco 

cigarettes BUT also bringing much needed jobs into our communities.  

I also believe that it will damage the over all health of not only electronic cigarette users but the 

over all public. If you make them taxed and more expensive than they are I can see people just 

going right back to a tobacco cigarette which we ALL know for a fact after all the years 

cigarettes kills hundreds of thousands a year.  

Electronic Cigarettes are NOT Tobacco products and should NOT be taxed like they are.  

I think that these measures (HB4129 & HB4115) are jumping to conclusions that are not 

warranted.  

 

Please visit http://casaa.org/Documents.html, research the growing amount facts and please do 

whats is right for us the people and Oregon as a community.  

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jake Isham 

 

http://casaa.org/Documents.html

